INSITUTE OF QUARRYING NEW ZEALAND INC

AWARD NOMINATION FORM

Guidelines:

Any member or branch of the Institute can nominate an IOQ member from your local branch who you believe to be the most deserving for each category.


Nominations must be received by the Executive Council on or before May 20th each year.


Nominations should include some background information about the person, current job description - a mini version CV. 

Please review the criteria for nominations as described in the "Awards" section, to ensure the member you wish to nominate is eligible. Include your reasons for nominating, along with your contact phone number. and email address.


Awards:


· Goughs CAT Travel Award

· Komatsu Travel Award

· Niemac Award

· RD Hassed Memorial Trophy

· Lyn Jordan Memorial Trophy

· Webster Scholarship

Winstone Aggregates Safety Award 

If you believe your quarry should be nominated for the Winstone Aggregates Safety Award, please prepare your application based on the criteria set out the "Awards" section. 

Remember that Applications should reach the Institute of Quarrying Secretary by 31 March, to ensure that the judging panel (Andrew Robertson & Andy Loader) has sufficient time prior to Conference, to visit each of the nominated quarry sites. If an entry is received too late to facilitate a visit, judging could be influenced by the quality of each presentation.

AWARD


Nominee


Company


Reason for nomination

Continue on separate page if necessary, or 

attach written proof  / CV about the nominee

Especially include photos and statistics of plant as applicable and relevant to the application.


Nominated by


NZ Branch


Contact Phone


Email Address


